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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

University Institute for Physical Chemistry

Freiburg im Breslau, 2 May, 1927

Hebelstr. 38

Dear Colleague,

Your cordial card, as well as the offprint that you kindly sent me, only reached me today after

my return from England. I would like to express my appreciation for both. The letter from

July of last year must have fallen victim to my move, because I did not receive it. In any

case, I sincerely thank you for this.

I would like to visit you during the winter semester, but I'm so busy that I can’t. I hope that I

can make up for what I have missed in the course of these past months.

With best regards, I remain yours faithfully,

Hevesy
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